
TRIDENT Marine fcngi-
neering workers with 
Section 10 1 (a)and(b) 
rights, entitling them to 
stay permanently in 
Cape Town, have made 
an impressive stand of 
solidarity with their fel
low contract workers. 

When the Trident 
bosses announced they 
were going to retrench 
(lay off) workers earlier 
this month. 13 workers 
with Section 10 rights 
volunteered to be the 
first to go so that the 
contract workers would 
not have to return to 
barren homelands where 
jobs are almost impos-
siblc to find. 

The workers are all 
members of the General 
Workers* Union. 

Protect 
The GWU and the 

workers' committee had 
already negotiated a re
trenchment method 
with the Trident Marine 
bosses, to protect work
ers from bearing the full 
brunt of the economic 
recession. 

During a recession, 
when factories produce 
less, bosses usually sack 
workers. What is impor
tant here is that the 
union forced the bosses 
to consult the workers 
first. 

Security 
The union has poin-

ted out that the re
cession is no fault ol 
the workers and they 
should be entitled to 
greater job security. 

The workers' com
mittee at Trident were 
consulted by the bosses 
about the retrenchment. 
Through negotiation 
they managed to cut it 
down by about half. 

They also decided 
that the Section 10 
workers would volun
teer to be laid off. Even 
though it is difficult for 
them to get jobs, it is 
far more difficult for 
contract workers. 

A GWU spokesper
son said both the union 
and the workers were 
concerned about the 
effects of retrenchments 
on workers, particularly 
contract workers* Rural 
poverty in the home
lands will only be made 
worse if migrant wor

kers are sent back. 
The union said it 

was proud of the stand 
taken by the Trident 
workers. 

"It is an example of 
the unity between Sec
tion 10 workers and 
migrants in our union," 
said the spokesperson. 


